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I strongly urge you to pass this legislation as everyone needs to have an equal 

opportunity to electrify their vehicles and use a charging station very near their place 

of living. We need to require developers to install underground electricity capacity to 

allow quite a few residents of multifamily housing to charge their vehicles overnight. 

Please support this bill.  


